
 

      Mail on Friday 
Redhill Primary Academy and Nursery  

    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

13th October 2023 

 

Friends of Redhill Primary Academy 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

There is not long to go until Wolfie visits Redhill! We are lucky to have partnered with the Wolves  

Foundation to give the children the opportunity to meet the main man himself, and perhaps even score 

against him!  

The day is planned for Friday 20th October and the event will take place during normal school hours.  

The children don’t need to wear or bring anything special – they should just come to school how they would  

normally on a Friday.  

All funds raised through the sponsored penalty shootout will be shared between Wolves Foundation and 

Redhill equally, so all sponsorship forms (including name, year and class) and money from those taking 

part, must be brought into school by Monday 16th October.  

If you have misplaced your form, there are spares in the school office. 

Following the penalty shootout, Wolves Foundation will deliver a bespoke presentation assembly at 

Redhill to celebrate all the efforts of the fundraisers, share the total amount raised and give out prizes for 

most sponsorship monies raised. All children who fundraise will receive a penalty shootout certificate and 

a Wolves goody bag. 

Thank you for supporting The Friends and Redhill Primary Academy 

 

Mayor Visit 

On Tuesday, we had a very special visitor to Redhill!  The Mayor of Telford and Wrekin,  

Cllr Arnold England, came to visit.  He visited classes, shared work with children and took part in our  

special British Values assembly about democracy.  He told us all about his journey to his position today 

and the many jobs he has had.  Cllr England was inspiring in his message around not giving up and  

talking about overcoming hurdles in his life.   

 

Harvest Festival 

We will be celebrating Harvest on Wednesday 25th October and have decided to donate to the Telford 

Crisis Group Food bank. We understand that these are difficult times, however we would be very grateful 

if you could donate some food items. Please ensure they are long lasting as the food bank will not be  

collecting before 25th October. Tinned or dried food, pasta, rice and toiletries would make the best  

donations. Due to lack of storage space, we appreciate if you can send donations no sooner than Monday 

23rd October.  We thank you your kindness.  

Weekly Newsletter 

Birthdays 

We are no longer able to allow children to bring in cakes from home for children’s birthdays. This is  

because of the growing number of serious allergies amongst children and to reduce the financial burden 

on families. 

We will of course still celebrate every child’s birthday by singing ‘Happy Birthday’ and wishing them an  

enjoyable day.  






